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Dates to Remember: 

 

PLSP Meetings 

27th Feb – 20th Mar 
 

Junior Swimming 

Carnival 

23rd March 
 

High Flyers Assembly 

30th March 

 
      

 
 
                                                   

 

Dear parents, carers, family members and community members, 

 

Merit Selection SLSO Student Health Support position) .  

Earlier this term, a Merit Selection process was 

undertaken to appoint a SLSO Student Health Support 

permanently to Clarke Road.  I am now thrilled to 

announce that Noriko Aoki was successful in gaining this 

position. Noriko has been a great addition to the team at 

Clarke Road over the past three years and it is wonderful to know that she has 

now been appointed to a permanent role. Please join with me in congratulating 

Noriko on this achievement.  A special thank you too to Mel Coughlin who was 

the P & C representative on this panel. 
 

Personalised Learning and Support Plan meetings (PLSP)  . . . This week and in the coming weeks 

families have an opportunity to meet with their class teacher for a PLSP meeting.  These meetings are an 

opportunity for families to talk together with staff about their child’s educational goals for 2023.  During 

the discussions, families will be asked to identify three priority goals for their child. Parent attendance at 

these meetings is essential, as collaborative planning ensures the best outcomes for students, so thank 

you for making it a priority to attend. 
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Junior and Senior students at Clarke Road enjoy being Learners in the swimming pool as part of their weekly 

learn to swim programs. 
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Success for Complex Learners project  . . Over the 

past few years our Success for Complex Learners 

project has enabled us to implement Passport for 

Learning (previously known as Creating a Voice) and 

In the Zone practices and programs at Clarke Road. 

These programs continue to allow us to target and 

deliver deeply personalised learning programs for our 

students. This year has seen the project move into 

Stage 2, with this next stage having a greater focus on 

parent engagement.  Two of our parents, Ai Keng and Archana are on the leadership team for this 

project and provide valuable feedback to help develop a common framework for all Clarke Road 

families. We have also re-established a parent group with our parents Susan and Ai Keng who are 

considering how they can implement some of our shared frameworks at home.  These meetings will also 

enable us to create a ‘parent toolbox’ which will include strategies that parents can use to support their 

child at home. We look forward to sharing more about this initiative throughout the year. 

 

Upcoming events  . . . We have a few exciting events coming up at Clarke Road this term so please put 

the following dates in your diary – Junior Swimming Carnival on Thursday 23 March and High 

Flyers Assembly on Thursday 30 March.  These events are a wonderful opportunity for parents to see 

their child engaging in activities at school so please consider coming along. 

 

Ku-ring-gai Rotary are also hosting a Clarke Road Working Bee on Saturday 18 March from 1- 5 pm to 

help with weeding and maintenance jobs around the school.  If any parents would like to join the 

Working Bee, please let the office know. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy some photos of our Senior students at dance this morning . . .  

 

Rebecca 

 

 



Passport for Learning (P4L) Project  
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purchasing Uniforms with Back-to-School Vouchers 
We are pleased to confirm that Clarke Road School is registered to receive the Service NSW Back-

to-School vouchers to purchase uniforms.  To process these orders please note the following: 

• Parents will need to either print and send the vouchers to school or email the school with a 
screenshot of the vouchers. 

• If the order is greater than the value of the vouchers, parents will need to pay the 
difference to the P & C account and email the receipt confirmation if paid online. 

• If the value of the order is less than the value of the voucher, parents will not receive 
change and the difference is forfeited. (eg. if a voucher is used to purchase items worth $35 you will 
not receive $15 in change.  The school will only receive $35 from Service NSW when the transaction is 

processed). 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 


